
 
 

 
 

Dear parents and Carers 
 

DSPL 9 are pleased to announce that we are re-establishing our parent/carer coffee 
mornings for local parents and carers of children with SEND. 

 
These coffee mornings will take place on a half termly basis and will be held at a variety of 

locations across DSPL 9 to enable parents and carers far and wide to attend. 
 

Our first session will be on: 
Wednesday 17th January 2024 

 
Time: 

9.30-11.30am 
 

At: 
Otley Way, South Oxhey, WD19 7TB 

 
 

This session will be an opportunity to meet the DSPL 9 Triage team, chat through support 
available across the DSPL 9 area and to network/meet with other parents. 

 
If you are able to attend please contact Lisa Sillitoe using the email below: 

lisasillitoe@dsplarea9.org.uk  
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